
CITY OF BOISE 
 
 

INTER-DEPARTMENT 
CORRESPONDENCE 

 
Date: 09 February, 2012   

 
To:  Planning and Development Services 
 
From:  Mike Hedge, Street Light Technician  
  Public Works 
 
Subject: DRH12-00033; 620 S 9TH ST; Street Light Comments 
 
  This project is within the defined Historical Lighting District and  
  ornamental-style street lighting is required along the following street  
  frontages: 
 

1. S 9TH Street. 
2. W River Street  

  
  Street light plans must be submitted and approved by Public Works prior to 

issuance of a building permit. 
 
  
  All public street lighting shall be located and constructed per Boise City 

 Street Light Placement Policy and Installation Standards. 
 
 
If you have any further questions contact Mike Hedge at 388-4719 or mhedge@cityofboise.org. 
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